
PE1522/A 

 

Petitioner Letter of 21 May 2014 

 

Dear Chris Hynd, 

 

Thank you very much for looking after my son and I yesterday, it was a positive 

outcome. 

 

Please find enclosed an item to be added to papers already lodged in connection 

with PE1522: 

 

 Letter from Andrew Rosie, dated 20 January 2012 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Simon Brogan 






